
Squires Minutes 12/14/2023 
 

To All Members of the Country Squires 

 

Minutes for the Meeting of December 14th in the Year of our Lord 2023 

 

Garry Keane brought the meeting to order welcoming all with their wives and guests. 

 

Tom Nowell brought us great feeling with his words of Inspiration! 

 

A wonderful luncheon followed with very good entrees, cocktails and good fellowship.  

 

Thanks go to: 

o Thanks everyone for being here today and helping to celebrate another Holiday Season with us 

o Thanks to Art for leading the charge on this December Holiday Luncheon 

o Thanks to Harvey for picking up the candies and Marcia for helping me bag them 

o For our Centerpieces thanks to (please stand up when I call you name): Rosie, Diane, Susan and Marcia 

o Thanks to Richard for the music 

o Thanks to Harvey for the means of identifying who takes home the centerpieces 

o Thanks to Audrey & Forbes Tavern for: Planning this gathering, set-up, serving the beverages and meals and 

the service to the Country Squires 

Merry Christmas to All !! 

 

Look forward to seeing you at the January Meeting on January 11th !! 

 

Submitted by:  Tom Flynn, Secretary 

 


